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Dear GCA parents and carers,

Dear GCA families, 

We have reached the end of another
busy jam packed week at GCA. On
Monday our Year 6 children had a World
War 1 workshop and the leader was so
impressed with their engagement and
behaviour. We are so proud of you Year
6!

Next week, we will be celebrating
Mental Health Awareness Week. The
children will have an assembly on this
and carry out some activities in class.
Please see the separate letter that was
sent home for further information and
please talk to your child about what we
mean by mental health and why it is
important.

We hope you are finding the dojo app
useful. We have a class who are at 90%
engagement - the first class to get 100%
will have an extra playtime. 

Mrs Ruck
Headteacher

19th-23rd Feb HALF TERM

27th February - Year 3-6 Author workshop

27th February - Parents evening 3:30-6:30

29th February - Parents evening 3:30-6:30

4th - 8th March - World Book Week - more
information to follow

8th March - Dress up for World Book Day

Dates for your diary



PTA
The PTA are always looking for new
members. We have held a meeting
setting dates for events throughout
the year - we will get these dates to
you as soon as possible. If you are
interested in joining the PTA please
let Mrs Ruck or Mrs Hopkinson
know and we can put you in touch.

Punctuality
We have noticed an improvement
in  punctuality - please keep this up
as being at school on time is very
important. 

Attendance
We are aware that there have been
a number of illnesses this week but
attendance is low. Please do speak
to us if you have ay issues that need
support and our family support
team will do what they can.  

This weeks attendance

Whole school - 84.96% 

Year 1 - 92.06%

Year 2 - 87.5% 

Year 3 - 95.77%

Year 4 - 92.38%

Year 5 - 86.87%

Year 6 - 72.62%

Attendance matters


